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NABCO ENTRANCES TECHNICAL BULLETIN

S82 W18717 Gemini Drive Date: 9/17/15

Muskego, WI, 53150
Phone: (877) 622-2694, Fax: (888) 679-3319

www.NabcoEntrances.com Who is the technical contact?

Mike Buckley

— REMINDER —

Handy Terminal Harness Has Been Eliminated From GT 1175 Headers

Refer to the Bulletin 63 on the following page. This bulletin was sent out
to all distributors on September 4, 2014

Apparently some of our distributors are not aware that we no longer send
this cable with sliders.
1. Please pass this information along to your dealers also.

2. Please make copies of this bulletin and pass it out to all of your
technicians.

3. If technicians want cables you can order them. The part number of the
cable is: M-01517 (old part number 14-11837)

4. A cable should be kept with each Handy Terminal.

Bulletin Number: 63 A
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NABCO ENTRANCES TECHNICAL BULLETIN

Date: 9/4/14

S82 W18717 Gemini Drive

Muskego, WI, 53150

Phone: (877) 622-2694, Fax: (888) 679-3319
www.NabcoEntrances.com

Who is the technical contact?
Mike Buckley

Handy Terminal Harness to be Eliminated from New GT 1175 Headers

Starting Oct. 1, 2014 Handy Terminal Harness (P/N 14-11837) as shown below will no longer be
installed in GT1175 slider headers. This harness runs between the U30 control and the end of the header
and provides a connection point for the Handy Terminal cable.

This end of Harness
P/N 14-11837

/ connects to Handy
Terminal cable >
This end of Harness / 1/

P/N 14-11837
plugs into U30 control

Handy Terminal Harness (P/N 14-11837)

Therefore, to program the U30 control, technicians will need to have both the Harness plus the Handy Ter-
minal in their possession.

To ease the change over, during this month of September, new harnesses for each of your technicians can
be ordered free of charge from Nabco Customer Service by authorized distributors who request them. You
must supply Customer Service with information on how many technicians you have on staff. These
harnesses should be distributed to your technicians who should retain them as part of their Handy Terminal
assembly.

After October 1st, these harnesses will continue to be available for purchase as a separate item under
P/N 14-11837 or as part of a new assembly which includes the Harness plus the Handy Terminal. This new
assembly P/N is 14-14804.

To facilitate the change, please ensure you order Harness P/N 14-11837 for

each of your technicians before the end of the month. Bulletin Number: 63
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